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Why is the Shoreline council determined to destroy our neighborhood? I bought my single
 family rambler because I wanted to live in a single family neighborhood. I PAY property taxes‎
 and I pay your salary. Hello? Are you listening???

Do not bring in multi-family housing along 185th. You have no right to even fantasize buying
 up people's homes. How dare you? I sincerely doubt any of you will have to live with the
 consequences of overflowing parking, traffic and increased crime. You likely live in an area of
 Shoreline that won't be subjected to consequences from your misguided decisions.

And absolutely,NO ENCAMPMENTS!!! Are you listening?? Encampments do not be‎ belong in
 Shoreline. We don't have infrastructure for encampments. Shoreline is a family
 neighborhood. It is single-family dwelling. We are not Seattle. 

If you want to live in an over crowded, crime infested neighborhood, then move the hell out of
 Shoreline and move you over-the-top, progressive self to Seattle. I don't want to lose the
 value of my home to your liberal utopia that will destroy the quality of life in my
 neighborhood and bring rampant crime with it.

Remember....we pay your salary. You are free to move away to Seattle.

Since when were you elected to play God with our property taxes and the value of our homes
 and the safety of our neighborhoods? This is exactly why people voted for Trump. Because
 arrogant liberals force their utopian vision on the rest of us without any consideration of the
 consequences that we will live with because of your ideological  decisions. ‎ Thanks to King
 County North City is now dangerous, crime infested, and drug infested. 

Enough. Stay out of my neighborhood. Seattle is a magnet for transients from across the
 country and now Shoreline Council wants to hold hands with Seattle! No thank you. 

Kellie Craine
19405 Corliss Ave N
Shoreline, WA 98133

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Verizon Wireless 4G LTE network.
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